VSA’s New Mobile Glider Flight Simulator Gets Its First Outing

At the request of the Commanding Officer, Don Burns, AAFC (Australian Air force Cadets) Newtown 427 Squadron VSA’s Roger Kruger set up and demonstrated VSA’s brand new VR (Visual Reality) glider flight simulator at the AAFC’s open house on April 26.  

The simulator was designed and built by Tom Wilksch, South Australia.  Tom built the first GFA mobile simulator also with the VSA. The simulator is trailer mounted, suitable for transport to and from the smaller regional gliding clubs to provide flight training and will be also used for promotions such as this AAFC event. 

The cadets well and truly got first hand gliding experiences and the photo below was towards the end of the night when the crowds had reduced. Roger said “ it was a definite winner of the night and lots of potential for training, its main intended use” 
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